
 

Dear Members, 

We’re excited to launch the 2025 Bell Clerical Bargaining campaign: Together We 

Stand. 

This round of bargaining is one of the most critical we’ve faced in years. With ongoing 

job losses, increased surpluses, and VSPs affecting our members, it’s clear: the future 

of our work is on the line. That’s why mobilizing, standing together, and showing our 

collective strength has never been more important. 

Together We Stand isn’t just a slogan; it’s a call to action. 

Over the coming weeks and months, you’ll receive regular updates on bargaining 

progress, as well as ways to get involved and show your support. We’re calling on all 

members to stay connected, speak up, and stand strong. 

Help us spread the word! 

We’ve created a campaign graphic that you can proudly share on your social media. 

Use the sample posts below or write your own message of support: 

Together We Stand. 

The Bell Clerical bargaining slogan is about standing together to secure a fair deal – for 

us and for our future. 

Stay tuned for what’s next! #TogetherWeStand #Unifor #Solidarity 

What’s Next? 



Watch your inbox! Our next email will include a quick form to update your contact 

information, so you don’t miss any important updates as we head into bargaining. We'll 

also be introducing the Clerical Bargaining Committee members. 

This is our moment to come together and protect the work we do. 

Together We Stand. 

In solidarity,  

Nena Bogdanovich, National Representative 

Hugues Perreault, National Representative  


